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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

FROM: 
 

R. K. SUTTON, P. ENG., DIRECTOR OF ENGINEERING 

NOTED:   
 

R. J. FORWARD, MBA, M.SC., P. ENG.,  
GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT  

  
C. LADD, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 
RE: 
 

HOLLY PUMP STATION UPGRADE, FORCEMAIN AND WATERMAIN TO SERVICE THE 
ANNEXED LANDS – OPEN HOUSE  
 

DATE: 
  

APRIL 13, 2017 

  
The purpose of this Memorandum is to communicate the details of the upcoming Open House in relation 
to the following water and wastewater projects. 
 

1. Holly Pump Station (65 Logan Court) upgrade and expansion to convey 201 litres/second. 
 

2. 300 mm watermain along County Road 27.  
 

3. 400 mm sewage forcemain along County Road 27 and along Mapleview Drive. 
 
The purpose of this project is to implement the preferred servicing solution as recommended by the City’s 
Infrastructure Master Plans as the most efficient means to provide water and sanitary sewage servicing 
for planned growth within the northern Salem Secondary Plan lands. 
 
At the existing Holly Pump Station, the project includes upgrades to the building, construction of a new 
12 m deep storage chamber, installation of new pumps and associated equipment, and installation of a 
new standby generator.  Additionally, the project will twin the existing 350 mm forcemain with a new 
400 mm forcemain along County Road 27 and Mapleview Drive to provide redundancy and additional 
capacity for future growth.  A 300 mm watermain will also be constructed to service growth in the northern  
Salem Secondary Plan lands.  
 
The project is in the design phase and 60% of the design work has been completed. 
 
An Open House will be held on Tuesday, May 2, 2017, from 4:00 to 7:00 pm. at Liberty North, Sumatra 
Grand Room, 100 Caplan Avenue, Unit 1, Barrie, to present the infrastructure improvements associated 
with this project.  The purpose of this Open House is to advise the nearby residents and interested parties 
of the proposed infrastructure improvements, and solicit feedback from the residents.   
 
To advise the public of the Open House, the attached Information Bulletin will be mailed or distributed to 
property owners adjacent to / surrounding many of the proposed infrastructure improvements.  To ensure 
that City Council has the information at the same time as the public, a copy of the mail-out information 
has been attached.   
 
If there are any questions, please contact Bala Araniyasundaran, Program Coordinator - Growth 
Development Projects at extension 4471 or email bala.araniyasundaran@barrie.ca. 
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